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Stories from Trailblazing Women Lawyers
Decades after the first multicultural reforms
were introduced in Latin America,
Afrodescendant people from the region are
still disproportionately impoverished,
underserved, policed, and incarcerated. In
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Nicaragua, Afrodescendants
have mobilized to
confront this state of siege through the
politics of black autonomy. For women and men
grappling with postwar violence, black
autonomy has its own cultural meanings as a
political aspiration and a way of crafting
selfhood and solidarity. Jennifer Goett's
ethnography examines the race and gender
politics of activism for autonomous rights in
an Afrodescedant Creole community in
Nicaragua. Weaving together fifteen years of
research, "Black Autonomy" follows this
community-based movement from its inception
in the late 1990s to its realization as an
autonomous territory in 2009 and beyond.
Goett argues that despite significant gains
in multicultural recognition, Afro-Nicaraguan
Creoles continue to grapple with the day-today violence of capitalist intensification,
racialized policing, and drug war
militarization in their territories.
Community activists have responded by
adopting a politics of black autonomy based
on race pride, territoriality, selfdetermination, and self-defense. "Black
Autonomy" shows how this political radicalism
is rooted in African diasporic identification
and gendered cultural practices that women
and men use to assert control over their
bodies, labor, and spaces in an atmosphere of
violence.

Money Rock
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“An ambitious
look at the cost of urban
gentrification.” —Atlanta-Journal
Constitution “Kelley could have written a
fine book about Charlotte’s drug trade in the
’80s and ’90s, filled with shoot-outs and
flashy jewelry. What she accomplishes with
Money Rock, however, is far more laudable.”
—Charlotte Magazine “Pam Kelley knows a good
story when she sees one—and Money Rock is a
hell of a story. . . like a New South version
of The Wire.” —Shelf Awareness Meet Money
Rock—young, charismatic, and Charlotte’s
flashiest coke dealer—in a riveting social
history with echoes of Ghettoside and Random
Family Meet Money Rock. He’s young. He’s
charismatic. He’s generous, often to a fault.
He’s one of Charlotte’s most successful
cocaine dealers, and that’s what first
prompted veteran reporter Pam Kelley to craft
this riveting social history—by turns actionpacked, uplifting, and tragic—of a striving
African American family, swept up and
transformed by the 1980s cocaine epidemic.
The saga begins in 1963 when a budding civil
rights activist named Carrie gives birth to
Belton Lamont Platt, eventually known as
Money Rock, in a newly integrated North
Carolina hospital. Pam Kelley takes readers
through a shootout that shocks the city, a
botched FBI sting, and a trial with a judge
known as “Maximum Bob.” When the story
concludes more than a half century later,
Belton has redeemed himself. But three of his
sons have met violent deaths and his oldest,
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life in a world where the odds are stacked
against him. This gripping tale, populated
with characters both big-hearted and flawed,
shows how social forces and public
policies—racism, segregation, the War on
Drugs, mass incarceration—help shape
individual destinies. Money Rock is a deeply
American story, one that will leave readers
reflecting on the near impossibility of
making lasting change, in our lives and as a
society, until we reckon with the sins of our
past.

Watching Slavery
A portrait of the life and achievements of
the progressive activist, author, and teacher
examines his roles as an anti-war veteran, an
iconic contributor to the civil rights
movement, and dedicated white professor at a
historically black college.

The Ex-Prisoner's Dilemma
The Consumer Society Reader features a range
of key works on the nature and evolution of
consumer society. Included here is muchdiscussed work by leading critics such as
Jean Baudrillard, Susan Bordo, Dick Hebdige,
bell hooks, and Janice Radway. Also included
is a full range of classics, such as
Frankfurt School writers Adorno and
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Horkheimer on
the Culture Industry; Thorstein
Veblen's oft-cited writings on "conspicuous
consumption"; Betty Friedan on the
housewife's central role in consumer society;
John Kenneth Galbraith's influential analysis
of the "affluent society"; and Pierre
Bourdieu on the notion of "taste." "Consumer
society--the 'air we breathe,' as George
Orwell has described it--disappears during
economic downtruns and political crises. It
becomes visible again when prosperity seems
secure, cultural transformation is too rapid,
or enviornmental disasters occur. Such is the
time in which we now find ourselves. As the
roads clog with gas-guzzling SUVs and
McMansions proliferate in the suburbs, the
nation is once again asking fundamental
questions about lifestyle. Has 'luxury
fever,' to use Robert Frank's phrase, gotten
out of hand? Are we really comfortable with
the 'Brand Is Me' mentality? Have we gone too
far in pursuit of the almighty dollar, to the
detriment of our families, communities, and
natural enviornment? Even politicians,
ordinarily impermeable to questions about
consumerism, are voicing doubts [and] polls
suggest majorities of Americans feel the
country has become too materialistic, too
focused on getting and spending, and
increasingly removed from long-standing nonmaterialist values." —From the introduction
by Douglas B. Holt and Juliet B. Schor
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Operation Fly
Trap
In this ''thought-provoking study ''(Library
Journal ), historian Kyle Ward-the widely
acclaimed co-author of History Lessons-gives
us another fascinating look at the biases
inherent in the way we learn about our
history. Juxtaposing passages from U.S.
history textbooks from different eras,
History in the Making provides us with
intriguing new perspectives on familiar
historical events and the ways in which they
have been represented over time. The
hardcover edition of History in the Making
struck a chord among readers of popular
history, and Ward was featured on NPRs
popular series ''How the Understanding of
U.S. History Changes. ''Interesting and
useful, ''according to Booklist, the book
''convincingly illustrates how texts change
as social and political attitudes evolve.
With excerpts that span two hundred years,
from Columbuss arrival to the Boston
Massacre, from womens suffrage to Japanese
internment, History in the Making exposes the
stark contrasts between the lessons different
generations have been taught about our past.
''A good starting point for anyone interested
in history and subjectivity ''(Kirkus), this
immensely readable book is proof positive
that your history is not your grandparents
history and wont be your childrens history.
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Orange Is the
New Black
Winner of the 2018 National Council on Crime
& Delinquency’s Media for a Just Society
Awards Winner of the 2017 Goddard Riverside
Stephan Russo Book Prize for Social Justice
“Valuable . . . [like Michelle] Alexander's
The New Jim Crow.” —Los Angeles Review of
Books “Susan Burton is a national treasure .
. . her life story is testimony to the human
capacity for resilience and recovery . . .
[Becoming Ms. Burton is] a stunning memoir.”
—Nicholas Kristof, in The New York Times
Winner of the prestigious NAACP Image Award,
a uniquely American story of trauma,
incarceration, and "the breathtaking
resilience of the human spirit" (Michelle
Alexander) Widely hailed as a stunning
memoir, Becoming Ms. Burton is the remarkable
life story of the renowned activist Susan
Burton. In this "stirring and moving tour-deforce" (John Legend), Susan Burton movingly
recounts her own journey through the criminal
justice system and her transformation into a
life of advocacy. After a childhood of
immense pain, poverty, and abuse in Los
Angeles, the tragic loss of her son led her
into addiction, which in turn led to arrests
and incarceration. During the War on Drugs,
Burton was arrested and would cycle in and
out of prison for more than fifteen years.
When, by chance, she finally received
treatment, her political awakening began and
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powerful advocate for "a more
humane justice system guided by compassion
and dignity" (Booklist, starred review). Her
award-winning organization, A New Way of
Life, has transformed the lives of more than
one thousand formerly incarcerated women and
is an international model for a less punitive
and more effective approach to rehabilitation
and reentry. Winner of an NAACP Image Award
and named a "Best Book of 2017" by the
Chicago Public Library, here is an
unforgettable book about "the breathtaking
resilience of the human spirit" (Michelle
Alexander).

By Any Media Necessary
On a November night in 1984, Susan Rosenberg
sat in the passenger seat of a U-Haul as it
swerved along the New Jersey Turnpike. At the
wheel was a fellow political activist. In the
back were 740 pounds of dynamite and assorted
guns. That night I still believed with all my
heart that what Che Guevara had said about
revolutionaries being motivated by love was
true. I also believed that our government
ruled the world by force and that it was
necessary to oppose it with force. Raised on
New York City's Upper West Side, Rosenberg
had been politically active since high
school, involved in the black liberation
movement and protesting repressive U.S.
policies around the world and here at home.
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At twenty-nine,
she was on the FBI's Most
Wanted list. While unloading the U-Haul at a
storage facility, Rosenberg was arrested and
sentenced to an unprecedented 58 years for
possession of weapons and explosives. I could
not see the long distance I had traveled from
my commitment to justice and equality to
stockpiling guns and dynamite. Seeing that
would take years. Rosenberg served sixteen
years in some of the worst maximum-security
prisons in the United States before being
pardoned by President Clinton as he left
office in 2001. Now, in a story that is both
a powerful memoir and a profound indictment
of the U.S. prison system, Rosenberg recounts
her journey from the impassioned idealism of
the 1960s to life as a political prisoner in
her own country, subjected to dehumanizing
treatment, yet touched by moments of grace
and solidarity. Candid and eloquent, An
American Radical reveals the woman behind the
controversy--and reflects America's turbulent
coming-of-age over the past half century.

The Impact of Inequality
Random Family meets Orange Is the New Black
in A Little Piece of Light, a memoir of
survival, redemption, hope, and sisterhood
from a bold new voice on the front lines of
the criminal justice reform movement. Like so
many women before her and so many women yet
to come, Donna Hylton's early life was a
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abuse that left her feeling
alone and convinced of her worthlessness. In
1986, she took part in a horrific act and was
sentenced to 25 years to life for kidnapping
and second-degree murder. It seemed that
Donna had reached the end--at age 19, due to
her own mistakes and bad choices, her life
was over. A Little Piece of Light tells the
heartfelt, often harrowing tale of Donna's
journey back to life as she faced the truth
about the crime that locked her away for 27
yearsand celebrated the family she found
inside prison that ultimately saved her.
Behind the bars of Bedford Hills Correctional
Facility, alongside this generation's most
infamous criminals, Donna learned to fight,
then thrive. For the first time in her life,
she realized she was not alone in the abuse
and misogyny she experienced--and she was
also not alone in fighting back. Since her
release in 2012, Donna has emerged as a
leading advocate for criminal justice reform
and women's rights who speaks to politicians,
violent abusers, prison officials, victims,
and students to tell her story. But it's not
her story alone, she is quick to say. She
also represents the stories of thousands of
women who have been unable to speak for
themselves, until now.

Black Stats
An impassioned survey of gang activity and
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youth violence
in Los Angeles, Chicago, and
New York offers insight into gang culture and
the high number of deaths that have occurred
as a result of gang activity throughout the
past twenty-five years, in an account that
criticizes current policies that serve to
victimize inner-city youths. Reprint.

History in the Making
The 16th and 17th centuries were the most
fruitful periods for Spanish literature. The
Golden Age of Spanish drama extends from the
close of the 15th century to the death of
Calderon in 1681. During that time, Spanish
playwrights looked to Italy for inspiration,
but from the beginning they sought to avoid
slavish imitation of classical and Italian
drama. Instead, these playwrights attempted
to give Spanish drama its own identity. This
reference includes alphabetically arranged
essays for 19 of the most important Spanish
dramatists of the Golden Age. Each essay
provides extensive biographical information,
a critical discussion of the playwright's
dramatic production, a critical analysis of
one major play, and a bibliography of primary
and secondary sources. The volume closes with
a selected general bibliography on the most
important drama of this period.

The Whistleblower
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Black Stats—a
comprehensive guide filled with
contemporary facts and figures on African
Americans—is an essential reference for
anyone attempting to fathom the complex state
of our nation. With fascinating and often
surprising information on everything from
incarceration rates, lending practices, and
the arts to marriage, voting habits, and
green jobs, the contextualized material in
this book will better attune readers to
telling trends while challenging commonly
held, yet often misguided, perceptions. A
compilation that at once highlights measures
of incredible progress and enumerates the
disparate impacts of social policies and
practices, this book is a critical tool for
advocates, educators, and policy makers.
Black Stats offers indispensable information
that is sure to enlighten discussions and
provoke debates about the quality of Black
life in the United States today—and help
chart the path to a better future. There are
less than a quarter-million Black public
school teachers in the U.S.—representing just
7 percent of all teachers in public schools.
Approximately half of the Black population in
the United States lives in neighborhoods that
have no White residents. In the five years
before the Great Recession, the number of
Black-owned businesses in the United States
increased by 61 percent. A 2010 study found
that 41 percent of Black youth feel that rap
music videos should be more political. There
are no Black owners or presidents of an NFL
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franchise team.
78 percent of Black Americans
live within 30 miles of a coal-fired power
plant, compared with 56 percent of White
Americans.

Howard Zinn
Winner of the 2018 National Council on Crime
& Delinquency’s Media for a Just Society
Awards Winner of the 2017 Goddard Riverside
Stephan Russo Book Prize for Social Justice
“Valuable . . . [like Michelle] Alexander’s
The New Jim Crow.” —Los Angeles Review of
Books “Susan Burton is a national treasure .
. . her life story is testimony to the human
capacity for resilience and recovery . . .
[Becoming Ms. Burton is] a stunning memoir.”
—Nicholas Kristof, in The New York Times
Winner of the prestigious NAACP Image Award,
a uniquely American story of trauma,
incarceration, and “the breathtaking
resilience of the human spirit” (Michelle
Alexander) Widely hailed as a stunning
memoir, Becoming Ms. Burton is the remarkable
life story of the renowned activist Susan
Burton. In this “stirring and moving tour-deforce” (John Legend), Susan Burton movingly
recounts her own journey through the criminal
justice system and her transformation into a
life of advocacy. After a childhood of
immense pain, poverty, and abuse in Los
Angeles, the tragic loss of her son led her
into addiction, which in turn led to arrests
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and incarceration.
Burton was arrested and would cycle in and
out of prison for more than fifteen years.
When, by chance, she finally received
treatment, her political awakening began and
she became a powerful advocate for “a more
humane justice system guided by compassion
and dignity” (Booklist, starred review). Her
award-winning organization, A New Way of
Life, has transformed the lives of more than
one thousand formerly incarcerated women and
is an international model for a less punitive
and more effective approach to rehabilitation
and reentry. Winner of an NAACP Image Award
and named a “Best Book of 2017” by the
Chicago Public Library, here is an
unforgettable book about “the breathtaking
resilience of the human spirit” (Michelle
Alexander).

Al' America
In 1996, Sheldon Kennedy rocked the insular
world of Canadian hockey by announcing that
his former minor-league coach, Graham James
-- the Hockey News 1989 Man of the Year -had sexually abused him more than 300 times.
The media portrayed Kennedy as a hero for
breaking the code of silence in professional
hockey and bringing James to justice. The
heroic myth intensified in 1998 when Kennedy
announced that he was going to in-line skate
from Newfoundland to British Columbia to
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raise awareness
of sexual abuse. The skate
raised over $1 million for Canadian Red Cross
sexual abuse programs, and Kennedy settled in
Calgary with his wife and young daughter.
Anyone who has followed hockey in the last
ten years is familiar with the story of exNHL player Sheldon Kennedy. As one of the
most promising hockey talents to emerge from
the Canadian minor leagues in the last two
decades, Kennedy was destined for hockey
greatness. But after he was drafted by the
Detroit Red Wings in 1988, he attracted more
attention for his off-ice antics than for his
contributions to the score sheet. Plagued by
rumours of drug and alcohol abuse and a
string of injuries, Kennedy drifted from team
to team. The happy ending promised by the
headlines never materialized. Still haunted
by the demons of sexual abuse, Kennedy's life
spiralled out of control. Now he has finally
come forward to tell his story, and the story
of coach Graham James, who is out of prison
and currently coaching hockey in Europe.

Becoming Ms. Burton
[This book] provides a look at real juvenile
justice - the system, the process, and the
law. [The] text is organized by the logical
and chronological sequencing of the process,
making it easier for students to understand
and remember, and helping them differentiate
the juvenile justice system from the adult
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criminal justice
system. The text includes
narrative illustrations that provide students
with a realistic picture of the juvenile
justice system. [This book] introduces
students to the various phases and complex
nuances of juvenile law as they relate to the
juvenile justice system, process, policy, and
theory. -http://www.wadsworth.com.

Becoming Ms. Burton
When a woman leaves prison, she enters a
world of competing messages and conflicting
advice. Staff from prison, friends, family
members, workers at halfway houses and
treatment programs all have something to say
about who she is, who she should be, and what
she should do. The Ex-Prisoner’s Dilemma
offers an in-depth, firsthand look at how the
former prisoner manages messages about
returning to the community. Over the course
of a year, Andrea Leverentz conducted
repeated interviews with forty-nine women as
they adjusted to life outside of prison and
worked to construct new ideas of themselves
as former prisoners and as mothers,
daughters, sisters, romantic partners,
friends, students, and workers. Listening to
these women, along with their family members,
friends, and co-workers, Leverentz pieces
together the narratives they have created to
explain their past records and guide their
future behavior. She traces where these
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narratives came
from and how they were shaped
by factors such as gender, race, maternal
status, age, and experiences in prison,
halfway houses, and twelve-step
programs—factors that in turn shaped the
women’s expectations for themselves, and
others’ expectations of them. The women’s
stories form a powerful picture of the
complex, complicated human experience behind
dry statistics and policy statements
regarding prisoner reentry into society for
women, how the experience is different for
men and the influence society plays. With its
unique view of how society’s mixed messages
play out in ex-prisoners’ lived realities,
The Ex-Prisoner’s Dilemma shows the
complexity of these women’s experiences
within the broad context of the war on drugs
and mass incarceration in America. It offers
invaluable lessons for helping such women
successfully rejoin society.

Prison Truth
An urgent call to free those buried alive by
America’s legal system, and an inspiring true
story about unwavering belief in
humanity—from a gifted young lawyer and
important new voice in the movement to
transform the system. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE SUMMER BY USA TODAY AND NEWSWEEK
• “An essential book for our time . . .
Brittany K. Barnett is a star.”—Van Jones,
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CEO of REFORM
Alliance, CNN Host, and New
York Times bestselling author Brittany K.
Barnett was only a law student when she came
across the case that would change her life
forever—that of Sharanda Jones, single
mother, business owner, and, like Brittany,
Black daughter of the rural South. A victim
of America’s devastating war on drugs,
Sharanda had been torn away from her young
daughter and was serving a life sentence
without parole—for a first-time drug offense.
In Sharanda, Brittany saw haunting echoes of
her own life, both as the daughter of a
formerly incarcerated mother and as the oncegirlfriend of an abusive drug dealer. As she
studied this case, a system came into focus:
one where widespread racial injustice forms
the core of America’s addiction to
incarceration. Moved by Sharanda’s plight,
Brittany set to work to gain her freedom.
This had never been the plan. Bright and
ambitious, Brittany was a successful
accountant on her way to a high-powered
future in corporate law. But Sharanda’s case
opened the door to a harrowing journey
through the criminal justice system. By day
she moved billion-dollar deals, and by night
she worked pro bono to free clients in nearhopeless legal battles. Ultimately, her path
transformed her understanding of injustice in
the courts, of genius languishing behind
bars, and the very definition of freedom
itself. Brittany’s riveting memoir is at once
a coming-of-age story and a powerful
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what it takes to bring hope and
justice to a system built to resist them
both.

Empty
In this book, pioneering social
epidemiologist Richard Wilkinson, shows how
inequality affects social relations and wellbeing. In wealthy countries, health is not
simply a matter of material circumstances and
access to health care; it is also how your
relationships and social standing make you
feel about life. Using detailed evidence from
rich market democracies, the book addresses
people’s experience of inequality and
presents a radical theory of the psychosocial
impact of class stratification. The book
demonstrates how poor health, high rates of
violence and low levels of social capital all
reflect the stresses of inequality and
explains the pervasive sense that, despite
material success, our societies are sometimes
social failures. What emerges is a new
conception of what it means to say that we
are social beings and of how the social
structure penetrates our personal lives and
relationships.

Smart Decarceration
"A compelling, important addition to Hill
Harper's bestselling series, inspired by the
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numerous young
inmates who write to him
seeking guidance After the publication of the
bestselling Letters to a Young Brother,
accomplished actor and speaker Hill Harper
began to receive an increasing number of
moving letters from inmates who yearned for a
connection with a successful role model. With
disturbing statistics on African-American
incarceration on his mind (one in six black
men were incarcerated as of 2001, and one in
three can now expect to go to prison some
time in their lifetimes), Harper set out to
address the specific needs of inmates. A
powerful message from the heart, Letters to
an Incarcerated Brother provides advice and
inspiration in the face of despair along with
encouraging words for restoring a sense of
self-worth. As the founder of Manifest Your
Destiny, a nonprofit outreach program for atrisk teens, Harper has seen firsthand the
transformative effect of mentorship and the
power of a positive role model. This latest
addition to Hill Harper's Letters series
delivers visionary, compassionate responses
to the real-life circumstances of inmates. As
with the other Letters books, Harper includes
moving contributions from top educators,
activists, thought leaders, and entertainers.
Uplifting and insightful, Letters to an
Incarcerated Brother provides the hope and
inspiration inmates and their families
need"-Page 20/42
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Leg the Spread
Smart Decarceration is a forward-thinking,
practical volume that provides innovative
concepts and concrete strategies for ushering
in an era of decarceration -- a proactive and
effective undoing of the era of mass
incarceration. The text grapples with tough
questions and takes up the challenge of
transforming America's approach to criminal
justice in the 21st century. This timely work
consists of chapters written from multiple
perspectives and disciplines including
advocates, researchers, academics,
practitioners, and persons with incarceration
histories who are now leaders in the
movement. The primary purpose of this book is
to inform both academic and public
understanding -- to place the challenge of
smart decarceration at the center of the
current national discourse, taking into
account the realities of the current
sociopolitical context -- and to propose
beginning action steps. This is achieved by
first outlining and addressing questions such
as: What if incarceration were not an option
for most?; Whose voices are essential in this
era of decarceration?; What is the state of
evidence for solutions?; How do we generate
and adopt empirically driven reforms?; How do
we redefine and rethink justice in the United
States? Smart Decarceration offers a way
forward in building a field for decarceration
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to existing approaches to criminal justice
reforms, lively focus on potential solutions,
and action steps for reform.

An American Radical:
When Nebraska police officer and divorced
mother of three Kathryn Bolkovac saw a
recruiting announcement for private military
contractor DynCorp International, she applied
and was hired. Good money, world travel, and
the chance to help rebuild a war-torn country
sounded like the perfect job. Bolkovac was
shipped out to Bosnia, where DynCorp had been
contracted to support the UN peacekeeping
mission. She was assigned as a human rights
investigator, heading the gender affairs
unit. The lack of proper training provided
sounded the first alarm bell, but once she
arrived in Sarajevo, she found out that
things were a lot worse. At great risk to her
personal safety, she began to unravel the
ugly truth about officers involved in human
trafficking and forced prostitution and their
connections to private mercenary contractors,
the UN, and the U.S. State Department. After
bringing this evidence to light, Bolkovac was
demoted, felt threatened with bodily harm,
was fired, and ultimately forced to flee the
country under cover of darkness—bringing the
incriminating documents with her. Thanks to
the evidence she collected, she won a lawsuit
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against DynCorp,
finally exposing them for
what they had done. This is her story and the
story of the women she helped achieve justice
for.

Three Kings
"There is a widespread perception that the
foundations of American democracy are
dysfunctional and little is likely to emerge
from traditional politics that will shift
those conditions. Youth are often seen as
emblematic of this crisis--frequently
represented as uninterested in political life
and ill-informed about current-affairs. By
Any Media Necessary offers a profoundly
different picture of contemporary American
youth. Young men and women are tapping into
the potential of new forms of communication,
such as social media platforms and spreadable
videos and memes, seeking to bring about
political change--by any media necessary. In
a series of case studies covering a diverse
range of organizations, networks, and
movements--from the Harry Potter Alliance,
which fights for human rights in the name of
the popular fantasy franchise, to immigrationrights advocates using superheroes to
dramatize their struggles--By Any Media
Necessary examines the civic imagination at
work. Exploring new forms of political
activities and identities emerging from the
practice of participatory culture, By Any
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Media Necessary
reveals how these shifts in
communication have unleashed a new political
dynamism in American youth."--Book jacket.

Correctional Counseling and
Rehabilitation
Three Kings reveals a story of America's
scramble for political influence, oil
concessions, and a new military presence
based on airpower and generous American aid
to shaky regimes in Saudi Arabia, Iran,
Egypt, and Iraq. Marshaling new and
revelatory evidence from the archives, Lloyd
Gardner deftly weaves together three decades
of U.S. moves in the region to offer the
first history of America's efforts to
supplant the British empire in the Middle
East. From the early efforts to support and
influence the Saudi regime (including the
creation of Dhahranairbase, the target of
Osama bin Laden's first terrorist attack in
1996) and the CIA-engineered coup in Iran to
Nasser's Egypt and, finally, the rise of Iraq
as a major petroleum power, Three Kings is
''a valuable contribution to our
understanding of our still-deepening
involvement in this region'' (Booklist).As
American policy makers and military planners
grapple with the U.S. withdrawal from Iraq,
Gardner uncovers the largely hidden story of
how the United States got into the Middle
East in the first place.
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Black Autonomy
'Leg The Spread' tells the story of one
woman's experience of surviving the
stereotyping, stress and sexism of the
ultimate boys club - the commodities trading
floor.

The Consumer Society Reader
With her career, live-in boyfriend and loving
family, Piper Kerman barely resembles the
rebellious young woman who got mixed up with
drug runners and delivered a suitcase of drug
money to Europe over a decade ago. But when
she least expects it, her reckless past
catches up with her; convicted and sentenced
to fifteen months at an infamous women's
prison in Connecticut, Piper becomes inmate
#11187-424. From her first strip search to
her final release, she learns to navigate
this strange world with its arbitrary rules
and codes, its unpredictable, even dangerous
relationships. She meets women from all walks
of life, who surprise her with tokens of
generosity, hard truths and simple acts of
acceptance. Now an original comedy-drama
series from Netflix, Piper's story is a
fascinating, heartbreaking and often
hilarious insight into life on the inside.

Studs Terkel's Working
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In the thirty-five
Prize–winner Studs Terkel’s Working first
documented American workers’ hopes and
dreams, that “deep penetration of American
thought and feeling” (Los Angeles Times) has
sold over a million copies, captivating
readers with accounts of how their fellow
citizens make a living. A masterpiece of
words, Working is now adapted into comic-book
form by Harvey Pekar, the blue-collar
antihero of his American Book Award–winning
comics series American Splendor. Brilliantly
scripting and arranging Terkel’s interviews,
Pekar collaborates with established comics
veterans and some of the comic underground’s
brightest new talent, selected by editor Paul
Buhle. Readers will find a visual palette of
influences from Mexican, African American,
superhero, and feminist art, each piece an
electric melding of artist and subject. This
is a book that will both delight Terkel fans
and introduce his work to a whole new
audience—a fitting tribute to an American
legend.

A Knock at Midnight
Correctional Counseling and Rehabilitation,
9th ed., presents foundations of correctional
intervention, including overviews of the
major systems of therapeutic intervention,
diagnosis of mental illness, and correctional
assessment and classification. Now fully
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updated to reflect
descriptions and cross-approach comparisons
help students prepare for a career in
correctional counseling and allow working
professionals to better determine which
techniques might be most useful in their
particular setting. The content is divided
into five parts: (1) A Professional Framework
for Correctional Counseling; (2)
Understanding the Special Challenges Faced by
the Correctional Counselor in the Prison
Setting; (3) Offender Assessment, Diagnosis,
and Classification; (4) Contemporary
Approaches to Correctional Counseling and
Treatment, (5) Interventions for Special
Populations, and (6) Putting It All Together.
The book is appropriate for upper-level
undergraduates and graduate students in
Criminal Justice and Criminology, Psychology,
and Social Work programs as well as
correctional counseling practitioners.

The Unfinished City
"Susan Burton is ready to come clean. Happily
married with two children, working at her
dream job, she has lived a secret life of
compulsive eating and starving for twentyfive years. This is a relentlessly honest,
fiercely intelligent narrative of living with
binge-eating disorder. When Burton was
thirteen, her stable life in suburban
Michigan was turned upside down by her
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parents' abrupt,
hostile divorce, and she
moved to Colorado with her mother and sister.
She seized on this move west as an adventure
and an opportunity to reinvent herself from
middle-school nerd to popular teenage girl.
But she hadn't escaped unscathed, and in the
fallout from her parents' breakup--including
her mother's intensifying alcoholism--an
inherited fixation on thinness went from
"peculiarity to pathology." She entered into
a painful cycle of anorexia, or "iron purity"
and feral binge eating that formed the
subterranean layer of her sunny life. This is
the story not only of loosening the grip of
her compulsion but of moving past her shame
and learning to tell her secret. In tart,
soulful prose Susan Burton strikes a blow for
the importance of women's stories, brings to
life an indelible cast of characters and
tells a story of exhilaration, longing,
compulsion and hard-earned self-revelation"--

Prisons that Could Not Hold
The captivating story of how a diverse group
of women, including Janet Reno and Ruth Bader
Ginsburg, broke the glass ceiling and changed
the modern legal profession In Stories from
Trailblazing Women Lawyers, award-winning
legal historian Jill Norgren curates the oral
histories of one hundred extraordinary
American women lawyers who changed the
profession of law. Many of these stories are
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being told for
the first time. As adults
these women were on the front lines fighting
for access to law schools and good legal
careers. They challenged established rules
and broke the law’s glass ceiling.Norgren
uses these interviews to describe the
profound changes that began in the late
1960s, interweaving social and legal history
with the women’s individual experiences. In
1950, when many of the subjects of this book
were children, the terms of engagement were
clear: only a few women would be admitted
each year to American law schools and after
graduation their professional opportunities
would never equal those open to similarly
qualified men. Harvard Law School did not
even begin to admit women until 1950. At many
law schools, well into the 1970s, men told
female students that they were taking a place
that might be better used by a male student
who would have a career, not babies. In 2005
the American Bar Association’s Commission on
Women in the Profession initiated a national
oral history project named the Women
Trailblazers in the Law initiative: One
hundred outstanding senior women lawyers were
asked to give their personal and professional
histories in interviews conducted by younger
colleagues. The interviews, made available to
the author, permit these women to be written
into history in their words, words that evoke
pain as well as celebration, humor, and
somber reflection. These are women attorneys
who, in courtrooms, classrooms, government
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agencies, and
NGOs have rattled the world
with insistent and successful demands to
reshape their profession and their society.
They are women who brought nothing short of a
revolution to the profession of law.

Juvenile Justice: The System, Process
and Law
In what the San Francisco Chronicle called an
epic work of investigative journalism that
lays bare our nation's brutal and
counterproductive juvenile prisons and is a
clarion call to bring our children home,”
Nell Bernstein eloquently argues that there
is no good way to lock up a child. Making the
radical argument that state-run detention
centers should be abolished completely, her
passionate and convincing” (Kirkus) book
points out that our system of juvenile
justice flies in the face of everything we
know about what motivates young people to
change. Called a devastating read” by
Truthout, Burning Down the House received a
starredPublishers Weekly review and was an In
These Times recommended summer read.
Bernstein's heartrending portraits of young
people abused by the system intended to
protect and rehabilitate” them are interwoven
with reporting on innovative programs that
provide effective alternatives to putting
children behind bars. The result is a work
that the Philadelphia Inquirer called a
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searing indictment
heart of America's centuries-old practice of
locking children away in institution”—a
landmark book that has already launched a new
national conversation.

Letters to an Incarcerated Brother
How did witnesses of slavery relate their
experiences and what effect did their reports
have? This book examines travel accounts,
fictions, poetry, and legal texts to analyze
direct and indirect encounters with slavery
in the antebellum United States. It discusses
the rhetorical politics of British and
American, and black and white, observations
of slavery. The discussion raises critical
questions about the role of witness and its
link with political action, both in
antebellum and contemporary America.

Becoming Ms. Burton
The murder of unarmed teenager Trayvon Martin
and the subsequent trial and acquittal of his
assailant, George Zimmerman, sparked a
passionate national debate about race and
criminal justice in America that involved
everyone from bloggers to mayoral candidates
to President Obama himself. With increased
attention to these causes, from St. Louis to
Los Angeles, intense outrage at New York
City’s Stop and Frisk program and escalating
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anger over the
effect of mass incarceration
on the nation’s African American community,
the Trayvon Martin case brought the
racialized nature of the American justice
system to the forefront of our national
consciousness. Deadly Injustice uses the
Martin/Zimmerman case as a springboard to
examine race, crime, and justice in our
current criminal justice system. Contributors
explore how race and racism informs how
Americans think about criminality, how crimes
are investigated and prosecuted, and how the
media interprets and reports on crime. At the
center of their analysis sit examples of the
Zimmerman trial and Florida’s controversial
Stand Your Ground law, providing current and
resonant examples for readers as they work
through the bigger-picture problems plaguing
the American justice system. This important
volume demonstrates how highly publicized
criminal cases go on to shape public views
about offenders, the criminal process, and
justice more generally, perpetuating the same
unjust cycle for future generations. A
timely, well-argued collection, Deadly
Injustice is an illuminating, headline-driven
text perfect for students and scholars of
criminology and an important contribution to
the discussion of race and crime in America.

Spanish Dramatists of the Golden Age
A lighthearted exploration of the influence
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Islamic traditions in America
explores the vital contributions they have
made to American culture in spite of strong
anti-Muslim prejudices, in an account that
illuminates the presence of Arab and Islamic
culture in American music, cuisines, and
cities. 25,000 first printing.

Burning Down the House
San Quentin State Prison, California’s oldest
prison and the nation’s largest, is notorious
for once holding America’s most dangerous
prisoners. But in 2008, the Bastille-by-theBay became a beacon for rehabilitation
through the prisoner-run newspaper the San
Quentin News. Prison Truth tells the story of
how prisoners, many serving life terms,
transformed the prison climate from what
Johnny Cash called a living hell to an
environment that fostered positive change in
inmates’ lives. Award-winning journalist
William J. Drummond takes us behind bars,
introducing us to Arnulfo García, the
visionary prisoner who led the revival of the
newspaper. Drummond describes how the San
Quentin News, after a twenty-year shutdown,
was recalled to life under an enlightened
warden and the small group of local retired
newspaper veterans serving as advisers, which
Drummond joined in 2012. Sharing how
officials cautiously and often unwittingly
allowed the newspaper to tell the stories of
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the incarcerated,
the power of prison media to humanize the
experiences of people inside penitentiary
walls and to forge alliances with social
justice networks seeking reform.

The Prisoner's Wife
A collection of fourteen essays traces the
history of New York City, exploring its
culture and development over the past two
hundred years as it evolved from its humble
regional origins to its current global
significance and analyzing the implications
of the construction of Times Square, the
Brooklyn Bridge, and other sites in terms of
their influence on urban design and American
life as a whole. Reprint.

Street Wars
As a favor for a friend, a bright and
talented young woman volunteered to read her
poetry to a group of prisoners during a Black
History Month program. It was an encounter
that would alter her life forever, because it
was there, in the prison, that she would meet
Rashid, the man who was to become her friend,
her confidant, her husband, her lover, her
soul mate. At the time, Rashid was serving a
sentence of twenty years to life for his part
in a murder. The Prisoner's Wife is a
testimony, for wives and mothers, friends and
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families. It's
a tribute to anyone who has
ever chosen, against the odds, to love.

We Lived to Tell
In 2003, an FBI-led task force known as
Operation Fly Trap attempted to dismantle a
significant drug network in two Bloodscontrolled, African American neighborhoods in
Los Angeles. The operation would soon be
considered an enormous success, noted for the
precision with which the task force targeted
and removed gang members otherwise entrenched
in larger communities. In Operation Fly Trap,
Susan A. Phillips questions both the success
of this operation and the methods used to
conduct it. Based on in-depth ethnographic
research with Fly Trap participants,
Phillips’s work brings together police
narratives, crime statistics, gang cultural
histories, and extensive public policy
analysis to examine the relationship between
state persecution and the genesis of violent
social systems. Crucial to Phillips’s
contribution is the presentation of the
voices and perspectives of both the people
living in impoverished communities and the
agents that police them. Phillips positions
law enforcement surveillance and suppression
as a critical point of contact between
citizen and state. She tracks the
bureaucratic workings of police and FBI
agencies and the language, ideologies, and
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prevail within them, and shows
how gangs have adapted, seeking out new
locations, learning to operate without
hierarchies, and moving their activities more
deeply underground. Additionally, she shows
how the targeted efforts of task forces such
as Fly Trap wreak sweeping, sustained damage
on family members and the community at large.
Balancing her roles as even-handed reporter
and public scholar, Phillips presents
multiple flaws within the US criminal justice
system and builds a powerful argument that
many law enforcement policies in fact
nurture, rather than prevent, violence in
American society.

Deadly Injustice
"This is what we know, and we know it better
than anyone else." —from the introduction by
Vivian Nixon and Daryl V. Atkinson A
thoughtful and surprising cornucopia of ideas
for improving America's criminal justice
system, from those most impacted by it When
The New Press, the Center for American
Progress, and the Formerly Incarcerated and
Convicted Peoples and Family Movement issued
a call for innovative reform ideas, over
three hundred currently and formerly
incarcerated individuals responded. What We
Know collects two dozen of their best
suggestions, each of which proposes a policy
solution derived from their own lived
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Ideas run the gamut: A man
serving time in Indiana argues for a Prison
Labor Standards Act, calling for us to reject
prison slavery. A Nebraska man who served a
federal prison term for white-collar crimes
suggests offering courses in entrepreneurship
as a way to break down barriers to employment
for people returning from incarceration. A
woman serving a life sentence in Georgia
spells out a system of earned privileges that
could increase safety and decrease stress
inside prison. And a man serving a twentyfive-year term for a crime he committed at
age fifteen advocates powerfully for
eliminating existing financial incentives to
charge youths as adults. With contributors
including nationally known formerly
incarcerated leaders in justice reform,
twenty-three justice-involved individuals add
a perspective that is too often left out of
national reform conversations.

Why I Didn't Say Anything
Prisons That Could Not Hold weaves together
diary entries, letters, and interviews to
provide a very human portrait of the
evolution of an individual activist and the
development of contemporary "movement"
philosophy. The centerpiece of this volume is
the acclaimed Prison Notes, a powerful
account of the twenty-seven days Barbara
Deming and thirty-five others spent in an
Page 37/42

Download Ebook Becoming Ms Burton From
Prison To Recovery To Leading The Fight For
Incarcerated
Women
Albany, Georgia,
jail during their Canada-toCuba Walk for Peace in 1963 and 1964.
Demanding that black demonstrators and white
demonstrators be able to walk together, the
peace marchers were imprisoned, leading many
in the group to fast and employ other
nonviolent techniques of protest. Their
presence and discipline had a lasting effect
on the Albany Movement and other nonpacifist
civil rights groups in the South. The
remainder of the book relates Deming's final
protest walk some twenty years later in 1983
with the Seneca Women's Peace Encampment, a
group of women-only peace marchers scheduled
to walk from Seneca, New York, the site of
the first Women's Rights Declaration in 1848,
to the missile base in Romulus, New York.
This nonviolent march in honor of Elizabeth
Cady Stanton and other feminist heroines was
interrupted by protestors. Deming and fiftythree other women were arrested and spent
five days in a Waterloo, New York, jail.
These events are told in "A New Spirit Moves
Among Us," an essay written in letter form to
a friend in defense of women-only actions, an
interview with Deming conducted after her
release from jail, and a statement of purpose
issued from jail by the Waterloo Fifty-Four.
As Grace Paley notes in her introduction,
Prisons That Could Not Hold is "the story of
two walks undertaken to help change the world
without killing it. Barbara Deming was an
important member of both. Twenty years of her
brave life lie between them. . . . That
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development in movement history and also
tells the distance Barbara traveled in those
twenty years."

What We Know
One woman's remarkable odyssey from tragedy
to prison to recovery'and recognition as a
leading figure in the national justice reform
movement. Susan Burton's world changed in an
instant when her five-year-old son was killed
by a van on their street in South Los
Angeles. Consumed by grief and without access
to professional help, Susan self-medicated,
becoming addicted first to cocaine, then
crack. As a resident of South L.A., an
impoverished black community under siege by
the War on Drugs, it was but a matter of time
before Susan was arrested. She cycled in and
out of prison for fifteen years; never was
she offered therapy or treatment for
addiction. On her own, she eventually found a
private drug rehabilitation facility. Once
clean, Susan dedicated her life to supporting
women facing similar struggles. She began by
greeting women as they took their first steps
of freedom, welcoming them into her home,
providing a space of safety and community.
Her organization, A New Way of Life, now

A Little Piece of Light
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